
 

 

 

        

   

  Dear Pastors and Churches,  
 

 
 

We arrived back to Hungary on November 9, safe and sound. Praise the 
Lord, all our luggage arrived, and nothing was damaged. In Chicago, we were surprised 

to be sent through without paying for some overweight bags. The lady just waved us through. It’s 
wonderful how God provides! 
 

 Eszter did great on the flights! The stewardess was very kind and offered us seats with more legroom 
and room for a bassinet! Eszter slept there most of the way. We were back in Hungary less than twelve 
hours after we took off from Chicago. We are really praising the Lord for all the sweet memories we made 
with you. It was a blessing to be able to meet with you all. You were a real blessing and encouragement to 
us! The past two and half months really flew by. We spent some quality time with Elisabeth’s family in the 
last two weeks of our stay. We visited 27 churches in 10 weeks and drove 8,000 miles! And that doesn’t 
include some in Canada. It was great to experience real faith, as God always provided for our needs! Many 
things we did not even have to buy because God’s people were there to give to us. Thank you for letting 
God use you in such a way. Even the minivan we drove was provided for us, so we did not have to rent a 
car.  

It feels weird to be back, but it is good to be home. Our pastor says “a little support has started to 
come in, and they are praying that more will see the great need for some solid biblical couples to be 
supported that have a heart to get the truth of God’s great salvation out. Support the labourers!” 

 We had our first church services since being back. Ildiko and Balazs came; it was wonderful that they 
did come as we start up again. Please pray that they will be faithful to all the services. Also please pray for 
Ildiko’s health since she has epilepsy and other health issues as well.  

This week we are planning on preparing for some much-needed renovations to the church building. 
The water heater I had installed just before we left blew up a few weeks ago and flooded the entire 
building. Not much was damaged. And nobody was electrocuted from the electrical outlets in the floor! 
The wall was ruined in several places, especially by the water heater. We wanted to redo that eventually 
anyway, but I guess it will be done sooner than we thought! The giant shipment of John/Romans we had 
finally gotten from customs also got wet, but as far as we can tell, not many were ruined. I found a good, 
new water heater online I bought for $120 – a great deal! That is a need so there will be hot water 
available, so I had to buy that right away. We must repair the main room as soon as possible. We are 
thankful that not more than that happened.  

We are also thankful for our kind friends and family who helped us in Biatorbágy while we were away! 
While we were gone, another young lady came to know Christ as her Savior! Pray for her to attend church 
and grow in the Lord. We plan on meeting with her very soon.  

Thank you all for your prayers. Thank you to those of you who now partner with us in God’s work in 
Hungary! And thank you to all of you for taking such good care of us while we were with you. God bless 
you!  

 
In Christ, Jonatán and Elisabeth Andrásik 
 Isaiah 6:8 Also I heard the voice of the Lord, saying, Whom shall I send, and who will go for us? Then 

said I, Here am I; send me. 
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